
  Lise Morton 
Vice President, Nuclear Waste Management 

 
 

 
 

October 17, 2019      

                                                                                                                                                                                                        
CD#: 00216-CORR-00521-00020 

  
MS. ROBYN-LYNNE VIRTUE 
Panel Manager 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
Place Bell Canada 
160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0H3 
 
Dear Ms. Virtue: 
 
Deep Geologic Repository for Low and Intermediate Level Radioactive Waste Project – Acknowledgement of 
Correspondence Regarding Changes to Federal Legislation 
 
 Reference:  1. Letter from Robyn-Lynne Virtue to Lise Morton, “Changes to Federal Legislation and 

implications for the Deep Geologic Repository Project for Low and Intermediate Level 
Radioactive Waste Project”. August 12, 2019, CD# 00216-CORR-00521-00018 

 
 
The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of confirmation of the continuation of the OPG L&ILW DGR 
Project Environmental Assessment under the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act, 2012 as contained in 
Reference 1.  
 
If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact me at  or by e-mail at 

.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

Lise Morton 
Vice President 
Nuclear Waste Management 
 
cc: Donna Pawlowski (OPG) 
 Kapil Aggarwal (OPG) 

Candida Cianci (CNSC) 
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